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Number of students 107 

 

All of us at Newbridge took a collective sigh of relief when the Oregon Youth Authority 

announced that the Rogue Valley Youth Correctional Facility will be staying open. OYA 

has also committed to maintaining Rogue Valley as a facility for youth needing to 

complete high school. Based on the best budget information I have at this time, we will 

be operating the same program as last year with no personnel changes.  

 

We have graduation events scheduled for Monday, June 22 at 1:30 and 6:30. We have 19 

youth slated to receive either a diploma or GED. This represents a high water mark in the 

history of our program. We will be sending formal invitations to all board members in the 

near future. 

 

We are finalizing our summer program at this time. We will be offering a four week 

enrichment program worth a half credit of elective credit. Among the offerings will be 

art, math, computer research skills and building technology. 

 

I have appreciated everyone’s support this year!  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Dave Fuller 

 

 

 


